
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 

AUSTRALIAN CUSTOMS AND BORDER PROTECTION SERVICE 

Question No. 35 

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following questions at the hearing on 24 May 2012: 
 
Senator HANSON-YOUNG: Most of my questions, I think, will be for the AFP in relation to this, but I wanted 

to know what type of interaction Customs have with any extraditions to Australia from Indonesia that we may 

have in terms of people smuggling.  

Mr Carmody: I am not aware of any in particular. 

Senator HANSON-YOUNG: You are not involved in any discussions in relation to them?  

Mr Carmody: Not as far as I am aware, no.  

Senator HANSON-YOUNG: Okay. You have not been asked to collect information for any cases being put for 

extradition?  

Mr Carmody: No, not as far as I am aware. If we are, we will let you know, but we do not believe we are 

involved at all.  

Senator HANSON-YOUNG: Okay. Thank you. If you could just take that on notice and clarify that.  

Mr Carmody: Certainly. 

 
The answer to the honourable Senator’s question is as follows: 

Customs and Border Protection has not been asked to collect information for any cases being put for 

extradition. 

 


